
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
  
  
  
 

 

 

 

Transportation Maintenance 

& Technology Association 

London Region 
 

 Board of Directors for 2016 
 
 

PRESIDENT:  Don Vertolli  519-473-3008 
   Cellular #   519-494-2492 
 

VICE PRESIDENT: Dave Ross  519-502-3375 
   

PAST PRESIDENT: Dave Salhani  519-285-5764 
 

TREASURER: Harry Beukeboom   519-672-8296 
 

SECRETARY/EDITOR: Ron Kelly  519-452-4450 
   Cellular # 519-859-4598 
ASSISTANT  
SECRETARY: Tony Vieira  519-851-2291 
  

I.T/WEBSITE:   Jim Dobbs            519-642-7481 

 

ENTERTAINMENT Don Clarke    519-455-9350 
COMMITTEE:     Scott Bowie  519-644-2877  

 

MEMBERSHIP   Ken Whitehead             519-652-2308                       
COMMITTEE:   Danny Devincenzo 519-870-1240 
 

HEALTH & CARE 
COMMITTEE:     Paul Scapinello  519-472-4065 

 

SAFETY       Bill Arthur     519-773-2297 
COMMITTEE:       Cellular #  519-808-9575   
 

ASSOCIATE              Stan Krug    519-619-7549 
REPRESENTATIVES: Pat McKenzie 519-319-9431 

 skrug@teamtruck.com------pat@gerrystrucks.com 

London Branch Web Site: 

 www.tmtalondon.ca 
 

ADDRESS CORRESPONDENCE TO: 

T.M.T.A. London Region 

P.O. Box 25002 

London Ontario 

N6C 6A8   or 

   mail@tmtalondon.ca     
 

 

 

A & M Truck Parts Ltd. 

Als Tire Service 

Bendix 

Baker Auto Body 

Bridgestone / Firestone Canada 

Carrier Centers 

Chevron 

Cummins Eastern Canada  

Deetag Hose Supplies Ltd. 

DPF Cleaning Specialist 

Eaton Corporation 

EBI Canada Inc 

Elgin Middlesex Oxford Workforce 

Expressway Hino London 

 Planning and Development Board 

Equitrain Systems Ltd. 

Evans Cooling Systems Inc 

Expressway Hino 

Fanshawe College and the  

School of Transportation Technology 

Fleet Master Tank & Trailer Inc. 

Frein Meister Group Inc. 

Gerry's Truck Centre Ltd. 

Goodyear Canada Inc.  

Groeneveld / C. P. L. Systems 

Grote Industries Co. 

Haldex Ltd. 

Ingersoll Axles 

Kal Tire Ontario  

 

 

Ryder Truck Rental 

Krown Rust Control (London South) 

Krown Rust Control System  

London Custom Truck & Car Repair Inc. 

London Drive Systems 

London Factory Supply & Equipment Ltd 

London Mack 

London Truck and Trailer Service 

Lubecore 

Michelin North America (Canada) Inc. 

Navistar Canada 

Partsmaster 

Premium Transportation 

Pro Tire Group Inc. 

Ross Towing and Transportation 

Stemco Canada 

TEAM Truck Centres  

Thames Valley Board of Education 

Thames OK Tire & Auto Service 

Tirecraft Commercial Ont. Ltd. 

Tiremaster Inc. 

Toromont Caterpillar 

TRACTION  

Transit Trailer 

Transportation Fleet Services  

Tubby’s Truck & Trailer Service 

Tubby’s Tire Service 

Versa Fittings and Mfg Inc. 

Wajax Power Systems 

 

 Let’s support our 

 Associate Members 
 

mailto:%20mail@tmtalondon.ca


  

   

 
 

 

Ministry of Transportation of Ontario 
District Enforcement Manager Ewoud 
VanGoch was our guest for the June meeting 
and he brought along enforcement officer 
Andy Brown to talk to us about some of the 
unfortunate practices they have observed in 
installation of hub piloted wheels. Ewoud 
gave us details about some of the accidents 
that have happened and the number of out-
of-service incidents that they have 
encountered in the southwestern region. 
Andy followed up with a power point of the 
proper procedures for installing hub piloted 
wheels and some pictures of what wheels 
look like when they are not installed 
properly. Most of the time when a wheel 
part fails, it usually points back to improper 
installation or poor maintenance. Some of 
the most important parts of the installation 
procedure are being ignored or carried out 
improperly. Andy stressed how important it 
is to follow procedures to the letter. After 
the presentation Ewoud let us know that he 
was becoming a TMTA London member, and 
offered his services as our resource person 
with the MTO. Thank you Ewoud and Andy 
for your time. Welcome to the TMTA.  

 
THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH  

 

“Good friends help you to find important 

things when you have lost them…your smile, 

your hope, and your courage.” – 

Doe Zantamata 

Website News  

The new Member Benefits page is on our website to 
offer special discounts to our members from our 
members. If you would like to offer a discount or 

special service to our members then let us know and 
we will advertise it for you free of charge.  

 
MEMBER NEWS 2016 

It is exciting to watch our association grow 
and we are thankful of the strong and 
dedicated membership group. 
 

Next Directors’ Meeting 
 

August, 2016 

General Meeting Reminder  
Scheduled for 2nd Tuesday of each month except 

for the summer months 

 

  

Our next get-together will be our annual 
golf tournament, September 14 at Mount 
Elgin Golf Course. Our next scheduled 
meeting will be the Trade show at 
Fanshawe College. We have plans to make 
it our biggest meeting ever, so please let 
everyone know and show off our flyer. 
Thank you everyone, have a safe summer 
and we will see you soon. 
 

 

OUR ANNUAL TRADE SHOW 

Please save October 11th in your calendar for our 

annual TMTA London and Fanshawe College 

2016 Trade Show. We asked our presenters if 

there was anything we could do to make our 

show better and because of your input we have 

implemented many new ideas to make it even 

more exciting and bigger than ever. If your 

company would like a booth than contact TMTA, 

Ron Kelly rkelly@fanshawec.ca 226-234-5104 

Karen Kloibhofer, kkloibhofer@fanshawec.ca  
to reserve your spot and the size of your booth 
As always there is no charge for the exhibit. 

Our Charity for 2016 

We are pleased to announce that our charity 
for 2016 is the BEREAVED FAMILIES OF 
ONTARIO - SOUTHWEST REGION. This 
non-profit organization provides support 
services to hundreds of families throughout 
Southwestern Ontario who have experienced 
the death of a child or children. 
http://bfolondon.ca/ 

SAFETY UPDATE NEWS 

Some 2016 Dodge Rams have an issue with the 

front half shaft, check with your dealer. Also 

2014-2016 Harley-Davidson Dyna Low Rider 

recalled for Faulty Ignition Switch, check your 

dealer for details. One final note that Bill passed 

on to us was that SAF Holland disc brakes have 

made some great advances in their products, so 

check them out when it is time to spec your rig. 

We want everyone to be safe on the roads this 

summer, so please have your trailers and 

vehicles checked over before you go on that road 

trip. Have a fun and happy summer. 

GOLF NEWS 2016 
Our golf tickets are selling fast for the 2016 
TMTA golf tournament September 14th at 
noon, so please get your orders in. Tickets are 
still only $110 for golf, cart and a great meal at 
Mount Elgin Golf Course. On top of all the 
traditional prizes and competitions, we have a 
special giveaway planned this year. If you have 
never been to our tournament, then you have 
missed out on a great day with friends. We 
even have rental clubs available for the 
tournament that we can set up for you. For 
company sponsors, please get in touch with us 
about hole sponsorship and prize donations. 


